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Grand Knight’s Message 

Brothers and Friends of St. Anne’s 

Our 100th Anniversary Gala was a huge success! Thank 
you to everyone who came and supported our journal. 
Special thanks to the committee, Stan Gajewski, Pete 
Varol, Matt Rivera, and Ray Minicus. Thank you to the 
Brothers and their wives, who attended the Long Island 
Chapter Charity Ball at Russo’s on the Bay. A good time 
was had by all. 

I want to thank everyone who attended and 
participated in our Annual Wreath laying ceremony 
and Memorial Day parade. Our Veterans, living and 
deceased, deserve to be honored.  

Please be sure to attend the last meeting in June on 
June 22nd. We will hold the election of officers at that 
time. Our annual summer blood drive will be held at St. 
Anne’s Council on June 28th. See the flyer in this issue. 

Note the change of the time. St. Anne’s Council is 
looking for new members. Please ask your friends and 
neighbors to become a part of what we do. Have them 
contact any member. 

Please continue to say the Rosary every day. Prayer 
helps with all intentions. Please pray for our Brothers 
and their families, especially Charlie Leidner, PGK, Bob 
Stiles ,PGK, Ed McTigue, Bob Contegni and George 
Nicoll. Pray for the families and souls of our departed 
Brothers. 

Charlie Vaicels – Grand Knight 

 

Knights Corner 

It is with great pleasure to report that I 
am back from the Philippines. At our 
April 13th meeting I reported that our 
sister Council in the Philippines, 
Kawanggawa Council # 9189, presented 
us with a Philippine flag. They have 
requested the honor of having us 
display the flag at our meetings and fly 
the flag on Philippine Independence 
Day. 

On June 12th. We also received a letter 
of thanks from the Council for the 
$100.00 donation St. Anne’s made for a 
delegate from Council # 9189 to go to 
the K of C convention in the Philippines. 
It is a rarity to hold the convention in 
the Philippines. All letters are posted in 
the Pinta lounge. If anyone interested in 
purchasing a Third- or Fourth-Degree 
ring, the cost is $75.00 (normally $200 
to $400 in the U.S.) Please see me at the 
meeting.                        

Fraternally yours,  

Jerry Rivera – PGK 

***************************************** 
 

For Hall Rentals 
Call Stan Gajewski, PGK 

516-659-2753 
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The Pinta Lounge will now be open at 7:00PM on Mondays and Fridays.  
             Your Monday night host will be G-Man (George Nicoll)  

Published with permission of the Supreme Council, New 
Haven CT Note: All matter for publication must be in the 

hands of the Editor no later than 2nd Thursday of the 
month. In case of illness or death notify immediately 

Financial Secretary, Fred Forgione, 87-52 251st Street, 
Bellerose, NY 11426, 631-449-2212 or Grand Knight, 

Charles Vaicels, 248-47 88th Drive, Bellerose, NY 11426, 
917-561-8463. 

 Council Directory 
 

Chaplain.………………………….…….……....Rev. Szymon Galazyn 
Assistant Chaplain………………………….Deacon Mickey Cutter  
Grand Knight………………………………....……......Charles Vaicels 
Deputy Grand Knight……………………..……Pasquale Buffolino 
Chancellor……………………..…………....…….….………John Harley 
Warden……………………………………....……..…..Matthew Rivera 
Treasurer………………………………..………..……….Gerry Mulligan 
Financial Secretary …………………………….....…. Fred Forgione 
Recorder………………………..………..........……………John Barrett 
Advocate…………………………………….…......…..Richard O'Brien 
Inside Guard ………………….....…………………..……Gary Sanchez 
Outside Guard……..………………………………………..…..……Open  
Outside Guard ……………………………...……………..…………Open 
Lecturer……………..…………………....…….……………………….Open 
Trustee (3 years)……….…………....….…………….Charlie Leidner 
Trustee (2 years) ……………....…................……Bob Contegnii 
Trustee (1 year)...……………....….…......Stanley Gajewski PGK 
House Chairman…..........………...........Stanley Gajewski PGK 
Insurance Agent…………….Alejandro Arindell 516-972-0054 

 
Delegates to New York State Convention 

Charles Vaicels GK............................Pasquale Buffolino DGK         
Alternate Delegates  

Peter Varol PGK          Mike Civello PGK 
 

 Delegates to the Long Island Chapter  
Charles Vaicels GK                     Pasquale Buffolino 

John Barrett                                John Harley 
             Peter Varol PGK                             Ron Funck 

 

June 2023 
Calendar of Events 

  
June 6th ...................................................D-Day Observance 
June 14th ……..……………………………….. .……………………Flag Day 
June 8th…….…….St. Anne’s Council Meeting/Rosary 7:30PM  
June 18th……………………….…………………...…………..Fathers’ Day 
June 21st…………………..………….………………First day of Summer 
June 22nd……………...………St. Anne’s Council meeting 7:30PM  
June 28th..............................Blood Drive 1:45PM to 7:45PM 

 

 

The Voice of 2429 

Editor………………………….Charlie Vaicels GK 
Email………………………cvpmi@hotmail.com 

Note: Please try to submit articles for 
“The Voice” at least one week before the 

end of the month. 

Save the Date 
June 28th, 2023 

St. Anne’s Council Summer Blood 
Drive 

 

************************************* 

Please remember to bring food for the Food 
Pantry when you attend a meeting or anytime 

you visit St. Anne’s Council! 

Financial Secretary   
Notice to Members 

 
Your dues of $40.00 to the Council for the year 2023 are 

due between January 1st and March 31st, 2023. To maintain 
your status as a member in good standing, please keep your 
dues current. I will be sending a First Notice shortly, which 
will give you the amount you owe to stay in Good Standing. 

Please save us the time and money by paying dues in a 
timely fashion. Checks should be made payable to St. Anne’s 

Council and mailed to Bro. Fred Forgione, Financial 
Secretary, at 87-52 251st Street, Bellerose, NY, 11426. 

PLEASE DO NOT SEND CASH. Honorary Life Members pay no 
dues. They are members 70 years of age and have 25 years 
of uninterrupted service. Honorary members are members 
65 years of age and have 25 years of consecutive service. 

They pay dues of $15.00 per year. Thank you. Fred Forgione, 
FS 631-449-2212. 

Please pay your dues on time. 

Say a Prayer 
For the Sick in Our Community 

 
George Nicoll, Charlie Leidner,    

Ed McTigue, and Bob Stiles PGK, 
and 

Roseanne Hutchinson 
 

Please pray for our brave military members, first 
responders, all! those suffering the effects of cancer 

and all special intentions asked for  
at Council meetings. 



The Pinta Lounge will be open at 7:00 P.M. 
on Mondays and Fridays. 

Your Monday night host will be Jimmy Beggins. 
Your Friday night host will be Dan Lollo. 

Come on down and enjoy some good cheer.  Bring some friends. 
 
****************************************************************************** 

 
Sister Mary John Vianney from the food pantry needs the following items: 

 
Coffee (regular and Instant), tea, Hot Chocolate, desert cakes, cookies, crackers, biscuits, cookies, Jell-O, 

pudding, cake mix, icing, sugar, pancake syrup, vegetable oil, peanut butter, and instant mashed 
potatoes.  Ladies’ hygiene items such as sanitary pads, tampons and creams will be accepted. She also 

asked for supermarket gift cards of $10 - $15 - $20 – $25. We will continue to collect cash at our 
meetings and the “Lady Dame” Cecilia will do the shopping. 

 

 Please bring non-perishable items to St. Anne’s Council whenever you visit! 
  

Thank you all for your generosity! 
 

******************************************************************* 

Happy Birthday to the following members born in the month of June! 

Happy Birthday to the following members born in the month of June: J Gerard Tehan, June 1st;  
Peter O’Connor, June 2nd; Robert Horton & Alan Leidner, June 6th; Joseph Amendola & Martin J. 
McGeough, June 8th; John Fernbacker, June 11th; Thomas Corroon & Robert Oerzen, June 13th;  

Gary Costanzo June 14th; John Abrusci, Stephen M. Evers Jr., Antonio Gallo, and Christopher Pizzo 
June 18th; John Agunzo, June 19th; Fred Schuler, June 24th;  

Happy Birthday and many, many more! 

 
 

 



 
 

Centennial Anniversary Raffle Winners 
May 2023 

Date # Winner Name       Date # Winner Name 
5/01 064 Thomas Daum     5/16 094  St. Anne’s Council 
5/02    665 Anthony Pontosky     5/17 094 St. Anne’s Council 
5/03 464      St. Anne’s Council     5/18 727  St. Anne’s Council 
5/04 868 Susan Goddard     5/19 410 Joseph Sorrentino 
5/05 373       St. Anne’s Council     5/20 269  Joseph Inzerillo 
5/06 630          Brendan Mulligan     5/21 929 John Varol 
5/07 363             Gerard Flanagan     5/22 136 Joe Sadowski 
5/08 424      Peter Varol     5/23 113 Andrew Pryor 
5/09 434            Ray Minicus     5/24 520 St. Anne’s Council 
5/10 937     Marianne Minicus     5/25 053 George Caprio 
5/11 585  St. Anne’s Council     5/26 957 George Samothrakis 

5/12 180 St. Anne’s Council     5/27 696 St. Anne’s Council 
5/13 584 St. Anne’s Council     5/28 191 St. Anne’s Council 
5/14 526 St. Anne’s Council     5/29      360 Steven Lewandowski 
5/15 115 Nicholas Ferrara     5/30 448 Joe Quinn 

       5/31 493 Denise Cutter 

                                                                                
****************************************************************************** 

 
New Raffle to Replace the Calendar Raffle!  

The Centennial Anniversary Raffle 
As you know, the printing of the calendars was a great expense for the Council. There will be no 

calendars in this raffle. The raffle will work exactly the same for 2023 as before. You will choose your 3-
digit number. The winning number every day will be the 3-digit evening New York State lottery number. 
The prizes will remain the same. $20.00 to $100.00 depending on the day of the month. The St. Anne’s 
Council member which you had bought your calendar from will contact you to confirm your previous 

number and your continued participation. Any questions about the new raffle, please contact:  

John Kolb PGK at 347-426-7726. 

With your help and continued participation St. Anne’s Council will be able to continue the 
important charitable work of the  

Knights of Columbus. 

All members are asked to purchase at least 3 numbers. 

This will ensure that we sell all 1000 numbers. 



 

 



 

St. Anne’s 100th Anniversary 

 

St. Anne’s Council #2429 will be celebrating our CENTENARY during 2023, 100 years of Charity, Unity, 

Fraternity, and Patriotism. We will plan a Mass in January 2023, to commemorate when 103 charter 

members received the honor of the First, Second, and Third Degrees of our Order on January 7, 1923. 

Culmination of our Centenary celebration will be a “Gala Ball” on May 7th, 2023, from  

1:00 PM to 6:00 PM at the Stewart Manor Country Club, 51 Salisbury Ave., Stewart Manor, N.Y. 

Tickets will go on sale on October 1st, 2022. The price is $125.00 per person. 

To commemorate this special milestone of St. Anne’s a Journal will be printed.  As in the past our 

celebrations were a success due to the dedication of an Anniversary Committee. We are asking for the 

experience of our Past Grand Knights and to you members of our Council to consider positions on your 

“Centenary Committee” - Journal; Photography; Reservations & Tickets; Publicity & Invitations. 

Co-Chairmen: Stanley Gajewski - PGK and Peter Varol -  PGK 

 

We Do Need Your Help! 

 
****************************************************************************** 

 

News Flash! 

He’s Back! 
We welcome Father Szymon Galazyn back as our Chaplain. 

Father Szymon has agreed to take over the duties of Chaplain again. 

Father Szymon was the Chaplain of St. Anne’s Council two years ago while he was assigned to 

St. Gregory’s Parish. He is now settled at Holy Family/St. Laurence Parish in Brooklyn and has 

said that he is willing and able to be Chaplain of St. Anne’s once again. 

Welcome back Father Szymon! 

 

God Bless You! 

 
****************************************************************************** 



 

Election Notice 

There will be an Election of Officers at the June 22nd 
meeting of St. Anne’s Council.  

Please make every effort to attend this important 
meeting. 

The nominations committee has recommended the 
following slate of Officers: 

Grand Knight                  Charlie Vaicels 
Deputy Grand Knight                 Pasquale Buffolino 
Chancellor                      Open 
Warden                           Sean Jordan 
Treasurer                       Gerry Mulligan 
Recorder                       John Barrett 
Advocate                       Richard O’Brien 
Inside Guard                 Gary Sanchez 
Outside Guard               Bob Gluszak 
Lecturer                         Open 
Trustee 3 years              Jerry Rivera 
Trustee 2 years              Charlie Leidner 
Trustee 1 year                Bob Contegni 

 
As always, anyone may run for any office by being nominated off the floor 

on the night of the election! 

 

 

 



 
  



 



 


